
C o c k b u r n  P o w e r  B o a t s

WISHING ALL MEMBERS & FRIENDS A
MERRY & SAFE HOLIDAY SEASON

CLUB NEWS
Thursday 22nd December 2022

GENERAL MANAGERS UPDATE
On behalf of the Management Committee and Staff, I wish all Members and families a
safe and happy festive season and look forward to seeing you at the Club in the New
Year.

Our next special event at the Club is our  Boat & Trailer Maintenance Information Day
from 2 to 5pm on Sunday 22 January 2023. This event, which is advertised elsewhere in
this issue, is open to both Members and the Public.

Please note that the reception and admin office will be closed from 24th December
2022, reopening Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

Next Busy Bee on 11th February 2023
Please note we are not running a Busy Bee in January with our next Busy Bee at 8.30am
on Saturday 11th February. Please register by calling Cindy in the Office on 9418 5868 or
emailing admin@cpb.org.au.
This is a great opportunity to volunteer a couple of hours of your time to support the Club
and is also an activity for Probationary Members VIP requirement.

Office and Member’s Bar Hours – Xmas and New Year Period
Please note the Club Office will close from Friday afternoon 23rd December and reopen
on Tuesday 3rd January. Our Club Bosun Ross will continue his normal hours with the
exception of Xmas Day 25th December.
Our Members Bar will be closed on weekends 24/25th December and 31/1st January.

I wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a safe and happy New Year

John Tissott
General Manager

mailto:admin@cpb.org.au


Happy Christmas!
From Lynda Mackil l ican

MARKETING & FUNCTIONS UPDATE
Hi Members ,
There is  a NEW Club Function happening on January 22nd 2023, open to al l  members and
the general publ ic;  you can book in now, i t 's  a free event - come down and support your
Club.  The function is  a Boat & Trailer Maintenance Information Afternoon .  See the
advert on the next page.

This wi l l  be our last newsletter for 2022. I  hope you al l  get lots of boating, swimming,
eating, dr inking and f ishing done over the hol idays! Whatever you're up to in this great
state of ours,  I  want to wish you al l  a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

See you al l  again in 2023.   


